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This week we had a session in the Life Bus learning 
about legal and illegal drugs as well as the skills of 
assertiveness.  
 
It has also been Anti-Bullying week this week with 
the theme of ‘Respect’. We spent some time 
discussing what bullying is and how we show 
respect to others. We also enjoyed a session 
complimenting each other and identifying things 
that make us unique. 
 
In English this week we have begun writing our 
own version of the ‘Varmints’ story, applying our skills of description. I was 
incredibly impressed with the quality of the story openings produced so far and am 
looking forward to continuing to see high quality writing next week. 
 
In Maths we have been revising how to multiply and divide by 10, 100 and 1000 and 
have revisited our long multiplication methods. Next week we will begin to look at 
division. 
 
Our cello session this week was exciting as we were able to use the bow for the first 
time! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework  

• Learn spellings  
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